
Fressingfield Croquet Club 
 
 
2024 was a good year for the Club.  The weather meant that we had 
plenty of sunny afternoons and there was no drought so we always 
had a good surface to play on.  The Golf version of the sport continued 
to increase in popularity and was enjoyed by existing and new 
members.  We held an all-day Doubles Tournament in September and 
sixteen took part.  The winners were Chris Blyth and Chris Squires. 
 
Our season usually starts on Easter Monday.  We will still be having a 
special opening on that day (with cake!) but because of the balmy 
weather earlier in April we started early!   
 
Regular meeting times are 2 pm on Wednesdays and Saturdays.  We 
are a friendly Club. New members, beginners and experienced players 
are always welcome.  No special clothing is required and equipment is 
provided.  If you want more details just give me (01379 588175) or 
Tony Dawson (01379 855440) a call. 
 
Mike Cox,   
Secretary 


